
SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
CENTRAL COAST WATER BOARD MEETING 
Thursday and Friday, December 1-2, 2005 

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 San Luis Obispo, CA  93401 
 
 
This is a supplement, dated November 18, 2005, to the original agenda, which can also be found at:  
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/board/meetings/documents/dec05agn_000.pdf 
 
The Central Coast Water Board may not meet as a full board on December 2, 2005, to act on any agenda 
item, if there are an insufficient number of Board members present for that item to comprise a quorum.  A 
quorum consists of five Board members.  
 
In the absence of a quorum, the hearing on any action item may be conducted by a hearing panel of the Water 
Board in accordance with Water Code Section 13328.14.  The Hearing Panel will consist of at least three 
Board members.  The composition of any Hearing Panel(s) will be announced at or before the December 2, 
2005 meeting. If there is a panel hearing, the Hearing Panel will take evidence and make recommendations to 
the full Water Board for final action at a future date, to be determined.   
 
The Hearing Panel will consider all evidence and comments, and will recommend an order to the full Board.  
The full Board will consider the Panel’s recommendation at a future Board meeting, date to be determined.  
The Board may adopt, modify, or reject the Hearing Panel’s recommendation.  The Board will not ordinarily 
accept further new evidence after the panel hearing; thus, you should prepare to present all evidence and 
argument to the Hearing Panel on December 2, 2005. 
 
The procedures and deadlines for all matters remain the same.  Please see Conduct of Meeting and Hearing 
Procedures on page 8 of the December 1-2 agenda notice. 
 
A separate notice regarding hearing panels was provided for the Los Osos Community Services District 
scheduled for December 1, 2005 and is available on the Central Coast Water Board website at 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralcoast/ 
 
If you have questions, please contact Michael Thomas at 805-542-4623 or Harvey Packard at 805-542-4639. 
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